
Calvary Preschool’s 

Parent/Teacher Fellowship 

Parent Survey 

 

 We, at Calvary Preschool, value your input.  Please let us know what 

presentation topics you are interested in and would like for us to cover during our 

upcoming Parent/Teacher Fellowship Meetings (i.e. Developmental Milestones, 

Ways to promote literacy learning at home, Discipline concerns, Biblical teachings, 

etc.).  Once you’ve completed this form, please submitted it on or before 

September 11th so that we have time to prepare for our first presentation that 

will be posted on the Calvary Preschool website on Thursday, September 24th.  

We hope you’ll tune in.   

Thank You! 

 

1.  ________________________________________________________________ 

 

2.  ________________________________________________________________ 

 

     3.  ________________________________________________________________ 

 

     4.  ________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name (Optional):  ______________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number (Optional):  _______________________________________________ 

 



 

 

 


